Newsletter

Maple Class

Friday 25th April 2025



It's great to have you all back and hear about the wonderful things you got up to and children got to experience over the Easter Holidays.

We started our new Learning Time topic 'where?' and began by learning about the seaside. Our favourite part was definitely sensory play in a tray of sand.

If you have any pictures of your children in their favourite places; seaside, woods, park, home, or playing in a familiar location please may you send some in for use in our 'where?' topic this half term The class email is: maple@mapleridge.hants.sch.uk











